Member of

NATIONAL RADIO CLUB

8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204
May 21, 1986

The Chief Engineer
Radio Station KWOF
3232 Osage Road

Waterloo, IA 50701

Dear Sir:

I am writing to report my reception of your radio station on
850 kilohertz this evening. The following is a summary of
the details of my reception:

8:05 Recorded Music.

8:06 The announcer mentioned 236-7700 as a pledge line
number. He asked listeners to call in to get the
DJ’s off the air.

I am sorry that this is not a more comprehensive report, but
the interference was just too great. This included both KFUO
in St. Louis and KOA in Denver. My receiver is a Kenwood
R-1000 and the antenna is a directional altazmuth loop.

If you find this report to be correct and to your
satisfaction, I would very much appreciate receiving a brief
letter or card stating that my reception is verified. I
have more than 2,200 verifications, including 69 from the
Hawkeye State. Yours would be a most welcome addition to my
collection. Enclosed is a stamp for your reply. Thank you
very much for your time.

Sincerely,
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